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Dear Planning Policy Team 
 
THE HARSTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN - SUBMISSION VERSION 
CONSULTATION       
 
Thank you for consulting us on the Submission Publication for the Harston 
Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
We aim to reduce flood risk, while protecting and enhancing the water environment. 
Having commented previously on this plan we are pleased to see that our previous 
comments have been taken on board. We therefore have no further detailed comments 
to make in relation to this plan. 
 
We hope this information is of assistance. If you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Alison Craggs 
Sustainable Places Planning Advisor 
 

 
Direct e-mail planning.EastAnglia@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 




